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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

New THACS web page on the Tewin Village website  

We are delighted to announce the launch of our new webpage on the Tewin Village 
website. 

Although the demise of the newsletters was the catalyst for a re-design of the THACS 
webpage, we have fully embraced this opportunity to develop a new design which is more 
visually interesting and user-friendly. 

All of the content you are familiar with from the previous webpages can be found there, 
including news, information about future events and reports of previous events. However, 
the way that this content is organised and presented has changed significantly. You can 
see this yourself by going to the Tewin Village website (www.tewinvillage.co.uk), selecting 
Things to do and then following the link to THACS. 

We would be grateful for your feedback about the new webpage. Any comments would be 
welcome, but we are particularly keen to hear of any problems or suggested 
improvements. To give your feedback, please use the "Contact us" form on our Contacts 
page. 

Art Workshop on Tuesday 12th November  

This year’s workshop is all about mono printing which is the most painterly method of 
printing. It can be used to enhance paintings and drawings or be used in its own right. You 
can see colourful examples on the Tewin website www.tewinvillage.co.uk 

 You will be printing from natural forms and man-made objects to produce a series of 
experimental images using oil-based inks. Our tutor Jude O’Sullivan will be showing you 
how you can cut your prints into shapes which you can use to make your own prints or 
individual greetings cards. All printing inks, rollers and paper will be supplied for the day.  
This course is suitable for all abilities. It is not necessary to be able to draw to achieve 
great results. Health and safety note - the inks we will be using are Caligo safe wash inks 
and clean up using vegetable oil and soap and water. 

The course will be held in the beautiful Bramfield Village Hall. Its ceiling-to-floor windows 
give a very special light. The timing is from 10am until 4pm and participants are asked to 
bring something to share for lunch. Tea and coffee are provided. 

The cost for the day is for members £33 and £36 for non-members with payment by 7th 

November. For more information or to book your place please contact Joanne Allen on 
01438-798749 or at  jrallen14@hotmail.co.uk . We look forward to seeing you there. 
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